



Rampart Community Police Station 1401 W. 6th Street, Los Angeles, CA. 90026 Area (213) 484-3010; Patrol (213) 484-3020; CRO (213) 484-3072; Fax (213) 484-3055

August 3, 2016

Dear Law Enforcement Advocates, Community Stakeholders and Golf Aficionados,

LAPD Rampart Division will be hosting the 7thAnnual Rampart Golf Tournament at Montebello Golf Course on Friday, October 14, 2016. The primary purpose of our golf tournament is to raise money for the Rampart Station Fund and Rampart PAL. Additionally, the golf tournament committee remains committed to contributing a portion of the tournament profits to the USC Norris Comprehensive Cancer Center and their global cause, which in 2015 totaled \$2,500. The Rampart Station Fund exists to help subsidize the out-of-pocket costs for our personnel at the annual Summer Picnic and year-end Holiday Party, pay the team entry fees for various Department athletic/skill events (Baker to Vegas Challenge Cup Relay, Intradepartmental Basketball and Softball, Top Gun Shooting Challenge) and fund planned/unplanned divisional expenditures not covered by the Department. Rampart PAL is a non-profit organization whose primary mission is to promote trust and understanding between our at-risk youth and the Department by bringing them together under the supervision and constructive influence of dedicated law enforcement professionals. Of utmost importance, Rampart PAL enhances public awareness regarding the separate and important roles that police officers and parents play in reinforcing values to our youth. The USC Norris Comprehensive Cancer Center is a nationwide leader in cancer research, with nearly 200 members investigating the complex origins and progression of cancer, developing prevention strategies and searching for cures.

The Rampart Station Fund helps promote camaraderie and physical fitness amongst our personnel, both essential in maintaining officer morale and providing the finest service possible to the community they serve. Rampart PAL is an essential community collaboration working with our youth. USC Norris is a leader in the universal fight against cancer. We greatly appreciate any donations you can provide to help make our tournament a success. Donations, such as monetary contributions, food and beverages, gift cards, and golf goods and equipment will go a long way in making that happen.

Thank you in advance for your generous contributions. We look forward to seeing you on the golf course and continuing our partnership at future community events.

Respectfully,

Captain Jeff Nolte Commanding Officer

Rampart Area

Captain Jonathan Tom Commanding Officer

Rampart Patrol Division

Denise Epport

President

Rampart PAL